FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY

DATE: May 2023

ITEM: Director Report FROM: Eugene Vicknair

GRANTS and FUNDRAISING

I have a \$10,000 grant from a county post COVID program submitted and should be hearing back by Friday, May 19. Also, a \$1,000 grant is in to a group in Colorado to fund a travelling exhibit about the Charles O. Sweetwood / WP 106.

I am still working on the \$50,000 grant in progress for submission in May for Diesel Shop and Display Room improvements. In June, I am submitting a \$400,000 grant for the Whitman Building work.

MUSEUM STORE

Working with Ann on restocking. We did almost \$2,000 in sales at the convention.

ON-LINE MEMBERSHIP CHANGES

Due to ongoing issues with PayPal, I am discussing with Paul Finnegan and Kerry Cochran the idea of switching all on-line membership payments to the online store.